17 Centre Heights
137 Finchley Road
London NW3 61G

London Borough of Camden August 13" 2015
Development Management
London WC1iH 8ND

Dear Sirs,
PLANNING APPLICATIONS NUMBERS: 2015/2997/pP

When these Planning Applications were first announced in May 2014, 1
wrote to you expressing reservations about them. Since then, my landlord
has explained in detail his intentions. As a resuit, I now wholeheartedly
support the landlord’s plans as expressed in these Planning Applications.

Yours faithfully,

Tan Collins



